
SUMMER SERVICES A Gentle Pause  
 

As we move into August, we’re making a few small 
adjustments to our service pa9ern. Like many 
churches, we find that this quieter season offers a 
natural opportunity to rest, reflect, and make space  
for renewal. 
 

And so, some of our regular services will be paused during August – not out of neglect, but 
out of care. Care for those who serve week by week, and care for the whole community as 
we allow ourselves a li9le breathing space in the warmth of summer (or even the occasional 
rainstorm!). 
 

Worship will conInue each Sunday, do check the service rota carefully.  The heart and 
essence of our worshipping life together remains. But you may noIce a slightly simpler 
rhythm for a few weeks. Normal pa9erns will resume in early September. 
 

Thank you for your understanding, your prayers, and your faithfulness. Let’s use this season 
gently – to rest in God’s presence and return refreshed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


